
    
                     

Thank you to everyone who completed the Parent Evening forms. There are still a few spaces left- please contact 
the school if you would like to be added at this late stage.  
 
There have been lots of enjoyable events in school this week. Bike Day was a great success for Owlets, and so we 
have decided to run it fortnightly on a Friday for the remainder of the summer term. Eagle Owls also had a     
brilliant Anglo-Saxon day last week, including enjoying preparing and trying out a range of Anglo-Saxon food made 
from authentic recipes. Barn Owls have had a great time learning how to dance round the Maypole this week, and 
there is a large collection of interesting looking resources building up in Snowy Owls, for an exciting activity they 
will be working on soon, along with a really fantastic Bug Hotel (pictures later in the newsletter)! 
 
The plans for various class trips later this term are now at an advanced stage. The funding for the travel for 
these trips will be kindly provided by the Friends of the school. Often with school trips it is the cost (and     
sometimes availability) of the transport that is the main barrier, and so we are very grateful that the Friends 
committee have agreed to help. I know also that the Friends are planning a meeting soon for preparations for 
next academic year, so if you want to get involved in future fund raising efforts, please look out for future      
details of the meetings. 
 
Finally, well done to all of the children who have already entered the online Knowledge Organiser quizzes (links 
reproduced again below). These will be an ongoing regular feature designed to complement the taught curriculum 
in school. Closing date to be eligible for a prizes is Friday May 21st.  
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Headteacher Knowledge Organiser 
Quizzes ð online now!  

 
Year 1 and Year 2  
https://forms.gle/4K4WvfXzVTfc1tAY7  
 
Year 3 and Year 4  
https://forms.gle/PE9zwdYiPuhB6PC49  
 
Year 5 and Year 6  
https://forms.gle/TSkMcPJJXu3Rt67H7  

Weekly Headteacher 
Zoom Meetings ð every 
Friday 1.15- 2.15pm 

 
Starting April 23rd, I will be setting time aside 
each week to offer individual Zoom meetings 
with any parents who would like to discuss any 
whole school items with me.  If you would like 

to take up this offer, please email 
head@littlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk and I will set 
up an appointment time and email a joining link.  

mailto:head@littlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk
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